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   Captured Moments from This Past Week… 

 The top picture on the left is from the Key Club Bake Sale to raise 
money for the KDCCP (Kiwanis Doernbecher Children’s Cancer Program).  
The event was a huge success, bringing in $340 for the cause.  Top right is a 
picture taken after the Tigard Pride Parade, as members of our club cleaned 
the streets.  The bottom left picture was taken right before we started shifts 
at the NE Cully Sunday Parkways event on Sunday.  Other Sunday Parkway 
pictures can be found on page 3 of this newsletter.  It was another successful 
and fun day for our club members, as they worked as “Intersection 
Superheroes”.  The bottom right picture is from the Hillsboro Tuesday Night 
Market, doing “alcohol monitoring”.   

Another Busy Week of Service  

 



  

 

 

 

 



 

 

• The Sunday Parkways event is a photographer’s playground extraordinaire!  

It’s hard not to be enchanted when you see so many fun ways that people find 

to navigate the streets.  Below are a few pictures of the 26,000 people we 

helped to move safely through the course. 
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• A Doernbecher challenge for our members… It looks like this year we will be 

unable to sponsor a Salmon BBQ to raise money for the Kiwanis Doernbecher 

Children’s Cancer Program.  However, that doesn’t mean that we must give up 

on our dream of sending a nice donation off to the KDCCP project.  In the last 

few years, we’ve managed to donate anywhere from $3,000 to $5,000 after 

having completed our Salmon BBQ fundraiser.  It is possible that we could 

contribute $2000 - $2500 this year!  Here’s how we might manage to do that!  

1) Our Board budgeted a donation of $1200 and that amount is already in the 

service account, having been raised either through the donation jar we 

periodically pass around at our meetings, or through other fundraising efforts.  

2) The Key Club just raised $340 at their Bake Sale, which has already been 

deposited into the Kiwanis account and marked under the KDCCP line item.  3) 

Our members are used to generously donating for the purchase of tickets, 

raffle items and prizes, food and more for the Salmon BBQ.  What if members 

who feel comfortable doing so, choose to just directly donate the funds they 

would normally spend on the Salmon BBQ into the Kiwanis account in the 

name of the KDCCP cause?  Anyone who wishes to do this may bring a check 

(with KDCCP written in the memo), to the July 16th meeting.  If you can’t make 

that meeting, but wish to donate to the cause, please contact Chris or George.  

Please don’t feel obligated to do this.  There are no expectations… we are just 

 

Key Clubbers Makaila Crawford & 
Siyi Liang were both able to go 
onstage to receive the award! 



providing an avenue for members who wish to support the cause to be able to 

do so! 

• The amount slowly accumulates, but members have already fundraised $160 

for the club by working at the Hillsboro Tuesday Night Market.  Next week we 

have 3 members signed up, which will bring in another $96.  Anyone wishing 

to work at the event, which is happening every Tuesday night until September 

2nd, should let Sue know.  She will sign you up, as it is a bit of a complicated 

online process.   

• We hope that some members attend the Division Council Meeting being held 

on Monday, July 7th.  It will be at the Courtyard Village, opening at 6:15 and 

with the start bell ringing at 6:30 p.m.  Members can also attend via Zoom.  

The Zoom link will be emailed beforehand. 

• At Wednesday’s lunchtime meeting we took sign-ups for potluck dishes 

members would like to bring to the July 12th Social.  If you weren’t able to 

attend the meeting, but plan to be there, please click HERE to see what others 

are bringing and to share what you wish to make/buy.   It looks like the 

weather will be in the mid 80’s that day, but Sue’s backyard will be in shade by 

the time we start.  The address is 5080 SW 153rd Ave., Beaverton.  Start time is 

6:00 p.m.  PLEASE REMEMBER THAT THIS EVENT IS REPLACING OUR REGULAR 

EVENING MEETING WHICH WOULD HAVE NORNALLY BEEN ON JULY 9TH.  DO 

NOT SHOW UP AT THE EL GUAJILLO RESTAURANT ON THAT WEDNESDAY! 

• Officers – Don’t forget to look for an email with a sign-up opportunity to 

attend the online July 19th Club Leadership Education Training.  The online link 

will be passed on to you, as soon as it is received!   

• We’re still looking for members to help the Tualatin Kiwanis with their 

Elephant Ears booth at the Sherwood Robin Hood Festival.  They are asking for 

assistance on Saturday, July 19th.  We plan to be there during both the 3-5 p.m. 

shift and the 5-7 p.m. shift.  Sign up HERE.  It’s always nice to give them 

another club help with a project!  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1099kPWfS05CfQOqoDEHO9ciIo_Z1U4T3PBKciNhH0og/edit?gid=0#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1CBkrsRE-X563WIKJaRmfSPYN6lBnecgzL-lulHH-dKs/edit?gid=1516412058#gid=1516412058


• After thinking for a long time that we might want to do a special workday at 

Mt. Hood Kiwanis Camp on a Tuesday, our latest plan is to go on a Friday, 

instead.  If you can free up your schedule, plan to head with some of our 

members to the camp on the afternoon of Friday, August 1st.  Tentative plans, 

which may be subject to some minor changes, include leaving midday and 

staying through the evening.  This will allow us to participate in the camp BBQ 

and see their Camp Show.  We’ll go up, help during the afternoon in whatever 

capacity they need, and then relax with everyone for an evening of fun!  We 

may not get home until late, though.  But the new plans might allow some of 

our members who work during the day to be able to participate by taking time 

off work on Friday afternoon!  If you would like to attend, please let George, 

know HERE, as soon as possible, as he needs to notify the camp of our intent 

to be there.   

• Plans are being finalized and will be unveiled at the upcoming DCM for the 

next Fantasy Yarn Wigs event.  For now, please just set aside, Saturday, August 

9th from 10 a.m. until 12:30 p.m.  This will be a joint Kiwanis and Key Club 

division-wide project, to be held in Sherwood. 

• The weekend of July 26 & 27 will be a busy one for us. We have THREE events 

on those days!   

o On Saturday – A group is going to the Beaverton Food Bank in the 

morning.  If you wish to help with that project, but haven’t yet signed 

up, please let Robby and Sue know.  Contact Robby HERE and Sue HERE. 

o On Sunday – We will have a table at the Tigard Farmer’s Market; and we 

will also be helping with the next Sunday Parkways Event.  This one is in 

East Portland and is supposed to be even bigger than our last one!  

Members will need to sign up for that soon!  Bob Munger will shortly be 

sharing the sign-up information. 

• Last, but NOT least important… please wish John Brookens a “Happy Belated 

Birthday” when next you see him!  His birthday was on Juily 3rd.  He’s off 

galivanting the world and we hope his birthday was a great one! 
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